
Howard County Housing Affordability Coalition 
	

	
YOU	ARE	INVITED	

	
Thursday,	October	1,	2020	

3:30-5:00	PM	
	

Information	Session—	
New	Cultural	Center	(NCC)	and	Artists	Flats	First	Mixed-Use	Affordable	Housing	

Development	in	Columbia		
	
The	Coalition	is	hosting	this	virtual	public	meeting	for	Coalition	supporters	and	community	
members	interested	in	learning	about	the	current	plans	for	and	status	of	legislation	that	will	
release	County	funding	for	the	construction	of	this	new	culture	and	arts	center.		
	
The	NCC	project	is	the	linchpin	for	developing	Artists	Flats,	the	first	Downtown	Columbia	
Partnership	affordable	housing	community	that	will	include	87	affordable	rental	units.		NCC	will	
provide	a	new	home	for	the	nonprofit	Columbia	Center	for	Theatrical	Arts	(CCTA),	including	
Toby’s	dinner	theater,	arts	programming	by	the	Department	of	Recreation	and	Parks,	display	
space	for	the	Howard	County	Center	for	the	Arts	and	event	space	rentals.			
	
Attendees	will	have	the	opportunity	to	ask	questions	of	project	principals—the	County	
Administration,	Howard	County	Housing	Commission	and	the	Columbia	Downtown	Housing	
Corporation.	
	

Join	us	and	invite	your	neighbors	and	colleagues	to	this	public	information	session.	
	

Link	to	the	Virtual	Meeting:	https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9044084178	

Phone	In:		301-715-8592							Meeting	ID:	904	408	4178	

	
	

Questions?		Contact	mailto:jleng1747@gmail.com	
	


